
 

                Masses:                                    ~ Sacred Heart Church ~      Reconciliation: 

    Wednesdays - 8:30 a.m.              Kinsman, IL                   Before Sunday Mass        

    Sundays        - 8:00 a.m.                          By appointment: 815-237-2230    

           Father Stanley Drewniak, Pastor 

     Father Stanley / Rectory / Clerical needs:  815-237-2230 

               Kinsman Parish House (CCD): 815-392-4245 

  Bulletin Editors: Laurie & Lee Miller: 815-287-2387, 815-228-4645 or miller@csky.net 

           Prayer chain requests: Laurie Miller: 815-228-4645 - Back-up contact:  Bobbi Brockman:  815-287-2294 

      Website address:  www.swkrcatholics.org 

 

        September 15, 2019                             Twenty-fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

    

                                    Mass Schedule                                         Mass Intentions                                                  Collections  - 9/8/19 
 

      Sun.     -  Sept.  15      8:00 a.m.   Brad Baudino - Jim & Mary Baudino            Sunday…………………$ 1,195.00 

      Wed.    -  Sept.  18      8:30 a.m.             NO MASS                             Church Repair………….        25.00 

      Sun.     -  Sept.  22     8:00 a.m.              For Parishioners & Catherine Carey          Children’s Offering……          2.00 

         - Lin Hopwood             “Your offering is most appreciated!”     

      MVK Food Pantry items for the month of September:      

      Boxed skillet meals, boxed macaroni & cheese      “God was reconciling the world to himself in Christ   

                   and/or canned tuna or chicken                                        and entrusting to us the message of reconciliation.” 
          

      Sunday Mass:                September Stewardship                 

                                                         

      Lector:  B. Sulzberger      Servers:   L. Thomas & A. Sulzberger      Eucharistic Ministers:  H. Bierle, K. Vint & C. Sulzberger 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 Please remember in your prayers all the deceased of our parish and communities, all of our nursing home residents and those 

living alone, all those that are battling illness, along with their families and care givers, all of the brave and selfless men and 

women serving in the armed forces, their families and all of the innocent souls affected by war.  Please also pray for all that 

are in need, materially and spiritually, those that have suffered and died at the hands of others, those that have been affected 

by recent natural disasters, all first responders, and all of our dear friends and neighbors that have asked for our prayerful 

support.  

 Please turn off all electronic devices before Mass begins.  Thank you.   

 CCD will kick off TODAY, Sept. 15
th

!!!  Registration will be held after Mass this morning. Registration forms are available 

in the back of the church.  Please don’t forget to visit with your children about the Server Training be held on Sept. 22
nd

 & 

Sept. 29
th
.  Training will take place during CCD time.  All children that have received First Holy Communion are eligible to 

Serve Mass.  Please take a moment to discuss its importance, what a privilege it is, and encourage their participation!   

 Flower orders are due today!!! - The Knights of Columbus Council 1574 are selling fall mums to help raise funds for Living 

Alternatives Pregnancy Resource Center in Coal City.  Mums are $8.00 each.  Order forms are available in the back of the 

church.  Please drop completed forms, with payment, in this morning’s collection basket or give them directly to Lee Miller. 

Mums can be picked up next Sunday, September 22
nd

, here at church!  Thank you for your support!!! 

 Mobile Food Pantry - tomorrow, Mon., Sept. 16
th
 - 4 to 6 p.m. or until the food runs out - St. Lawrence parking lot in South 

Wilmington - volunteers to help always welcome! 

 Morris Color Guard - Veterans Honoring Veterans - Carrying on a tradition since 1916 - Veterans’ help wanted for patriotic 

duties.  The Morris Color Guard is not a drill team.  Based at the Veterans of Foreign Wars Post 6049 in Morris, their 

primary duty is performing military honors at veterans’ funerals.  They also participate in Memorial Day and Veterans’ Day 

parades and ceremonies, and participate in other civic/patriotic events by request.  To insure that the Morris Color Guard can 

properly carry out these duties, it is essential to have a sufficient pool of volunteers available.  (A fully staffed funeral detail 

requires eleven personnel.)  Uniform items are furnished.  To get started, or for further information, contact the Commander, 

Gerald Terando, at 1-815-210-1937.   

 Young Adult Discernment Group - Samuel Group is a community where young adults 20-35 can learn how to make 
decisions according to God's will. The program consists of one monthly meeting, which includes adoration of the 
Blessed Sacrament, talks and group sharing. As a participant, you will learn tools that will help you make 
important decisions in life about, marriage, vocation, dating, moving to a new city, job opportunities, ministry, and 
more. For more information and registration please, visit www.YAMJOLIET.ORG.  When: Once a Month on a 
Sunday, starting September 22.  Where: Blanchette Catholic Center, 16555 Weber Rd., Crest Hill, IL.  For more 
information or to register, go to:   www.dioceseofjoliet.org/yam/sectioncontent.php?secid=22  

 Illinois Right to Life Pro-Life Workshop - Through education on pro-life values, the science and the facts behind the 
movement, and refutations to common pro-abortion arguments, you will have the tools you need to share the pro-
life message and help change the culture in Illinois to one that loves and protects human life. There is no cost for 
this workshop, and it is open to adults. When: September 24th, 7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. Where: St. Irene 
Parish Activity Center, 28W441 Warrenville Rd., Warrenville, IL. Please RSVP to Annette at 630-393-2400, 
EXT. 122, by September 20th. 

 We would like to welcome all new individuals, couples and families to Sacred Heart!  If you haven’t already done so, please 

register with Fr. Stanley after Mass.  Blue registration forms are on the bulletin board in the vestibule. 

 Word of Life - “Throughout salvation history, God has welcomed repentant sinners with special joy.  Jesus concludes the 

parable of the lost sheep with these words: ‘there will be more joy in heaven over one sinner who repents than over ninety-

nine righteous people who have no need of repentance’ (Lk 15:7).” - USCCB Secretariat of Pro-Life Activities - “Life 

Matters: Forgiveness and Healing After Abortion”. 

 Stewardship - Sept. 15, 2019 - (Compliments of the Diocese of Dodge City, KS) - 24
th
 Sunday in Ordinary Time - “We can 

hear God speaking to us today in the words of the father to his elder son: ‘You are with me always, and everything I have is 

yours.’  What is my response to such remarkable generosity?  Do I give joyfully and generously as God gives to me?” 

                                        

 

http://www.swkrcatholics.org/
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001u55B7b9zOi-s_FCinXyMmIY1WLJVwVobPR16pPu7bM5jsZ_bC37eRAucudHxnOxxtPjK0la6QYq0aEI5ZfOZnp1kOuVSFKXkp9ncxWFGsS66NE1IxBB0TacuqGrQKY2WNv5DpWF1hqydXfsLPNO5dXfH3QPwEjYutHcGz4nMpkPN7-ae36n0FAFg9SlwV-sqLa0f7HpfzanGBYlEpS2YOYrU7SShviXwMWoMcgy8uWHj0oZ3xqkw_4ChT0gfBhVhCRBgLSf8ZuBgtB8U0dFA7ltI5O36IbGPgAyD17XSmPU4cuyXeUBNu1mdtGhCH4DCKH-9gzWDt56fzv0pPrIy3nMKJLLvnsmcm3rJ8aC1ZvU9tH7tMvV8YVpU0rwedWk7aBCKw5L5T8k7LLn6EEOJKtztV6s-m-kISJpuWTdr0Je5dXuUk0PfgQtz8Q73iK3__d3OL1wlEQFdfNjsXeN1Sh_rN8wFd3CQ72o72onMToHdeg2_BISDCRMM0q6w0D-s&c=cP4DPw7FhvKW8J7NRTbd30hUZwerIL9FAnElNNNAiU5Qm7tO7POGIw==&ch=cXYQO4ER90leQ9Ze1db-rNxbRPdVJtcZ-mXT0WW8SeO6WiItqIcv3w==

